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Dear Mr 1 Le U 

I referz;~~~tion number 2047-131odged with the Legislative Assembly by Ms Jackie 
Trad MP, Member for South Brisbane on 1 May 2013 about car parking spaces at Springfield 
Central station. 

The previous Labor government only designed Springfield Central station with 106 spaces 
which was clearly inadequate. 

The Department of Transport and Main Roads has worked with Ipswich City Council and 
identified savings that allow an additional 400 spaces to be built. 

I am pleased that we have been able to fix the poor planning of the previous government. 

Yours sincerely 

Scott Emerson MP 
Minister for Transport and Main Roads 


